
Radiation Control Area Access  

for Substation Renewal Work in January and February 2025 

 

 

The Radiation Control Office will implement the following measures during the scheduled 

power outages due to substation renewal work in January and February 2025: 

 

 

 

<For the power outages on January 7, 17, and 27> 

These are brief power outages during weekdays. The power to the gate monitors and hand, 

foot, and clothes monitors will be turned off just before the outages and turned back on 

sequentially after power restoration. Please refrain from entering the radiation-controlled 

areas during these outages. 

 

 

 

<For the power outages on January 11 and February 8> 

The power to the gate monitors and hand, foot, and clothes monitors will be turned off at 

17:00 on the preceding Friday. The monitors will be restarted sequentially from 8:30 on the 

following Monday. 

 

During the period from the beginning of the power outage to the restart, entry into radiation-

controlled areas with gate monitors and hand, foot, and clothes monitors at the entrances 

will not be possible. In radiation-controlled areas without such monitors, entry will be possible 

using the card reader after power restoration. However, if there are any issues with the card 

reader or other equipment, recovery work will commence sequentially from 8:30 on the 

following Monday. 

 

 

 

For further details, please contact the Radiation Reception (Ext. 3500). 


